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BOE Date Name School Location Notes:College/

8/15/2023 Walden University

Working Fall 2023
***Until hours are
completed

8/15/2023 Caldwell University

Working Fall 2023
***Until hours are
completed 

8/15/2023 Liberty University

Working Fall 2023
***Until hours are
completed 

8/15/2023 Seton Hall University

Working Fall 2022
(9/6/2022) - Spring 2023
(6/30/2023) ***Until
hours are completed

8/15/2023 Seton Hall University

Working Fall 2023 &
Spring 2024 ***Until
hours are completed

8/15/2023 Montclair State

Working Fall 2023
***Until hours are
completed

8/15/2023 LaShanna Armour Kean University Hannah Caldwell

Working Fall 2023
***Until hours are
completed

8/15/2023 Connor Batjer Kean University
Washington School &
UHS

Working Fall 2023 &
Spring 2024 ***Until
hours are completed

8/15/2023 Kean University

Working Fall 2023
***Until hours are
completed

Margaret Afere Hannah Caldwell

Rachel Veilleux
Washington School &
UHS

Jordan Petersen Burnet Middle School

Johnny Desrosiers Hamilton School

Victoria Vergel UHS

Kirra Meertens
Burnet Middle -
Counselor

Tania Twan Conn. Farms

(Pending
documentation)

(Pending
documentation)

(Pending
documentation)

(Pending
documentation)
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8/15/2023 Sarah Amory Kean University Battle Hill

PED 4600 Adaptive PE
(observing district gym
class for 1 hour)
2022-2023 SY

8/15/2023 Thomas Pellegrino Kean University Livingston School

Working Fall 2023
***Until hours are
completed 

8/15/2023 Brianna Shaw Kean University UHS

Working Fall 2023
***Until hours are
completed 

8/15/2023 Jalyn Dzamba Kean University UHS

Working Fall 2023
***Until hours are
completed 

8/15/2023 Alyssa Thomas Kean University UHS

Working Fall 2023
***Until hours are
completed 

8/15/2023 Samantha Murri Kean University Kawameeh

Working Fall 2023
***Until hours are
completed 

8/15/2023 Alex Bors Kean University Washington School

Working Fall 2023
***Until hours are
completed 

8/15/2023 Aiden Allen-Cooper Kean University UHS

Working Fall 2023
***Until hours are
completed 

8/15/2023 Ambria Askew Kean University Hannah Caldwell

Working Fall 2023 &
Spring 2024 ***Until
hours are completed

(Pending
documentation)

(Pending
documentation)

(Pending
documentation)

(Pending
documentation)

(Pending
documentation)

(Pending
documentation)

(Pending
documentation)

(Pending
documentation)
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8/15/2024 Gina Marzella Kean University Washington School

Working Fall 2023 &
Spring 2024 ***Until
hours are completed

8/15/2023 Alyssa Barrios Kean University Battle Hill

PED 4600 Adaptive PE
(observing district gym
class for 1 hour)
2022-2023 SY

8/15/2023 Kean University

PED 4600 Adaptive PE
(observing district gym
class for 1 hour)
2022-2023 SY

8/15/2023 Kean University

PED 4600 Adaptive PE
(observing district gym
class for 1 hour)
2022-2023 SY

8/15/2023 Kean University

PED 4600 Adaptive PE
(observing district gym
class for 1 hour)
2022-2023 SY

8/15/2023 Kean University

PED 4600 Adaptive PE
(observing district gym
class for 1 hour)
2022-2023 SY

8/15/2023 Kean University Battle Hill

PED 4600 Adaptive PE
(observing district gym
class for 1 hour)
2022-2023 SY

8/15/2023 Ashley Foster Kean University

PED 4600 Adaptive PE
(observing district gym
class for 1 hour)
2022-2023 SY

8/15/2023 Philip Goudie Kean University Battle Hill

PED 4600 Adaptive PE
(observing district gym
class for 1 hour)
2022-2023 SY

Trevor Damanski Battle Hill

Anthony Dattile Battle Hill

Jose Dominguez Battle Hill

Jalyn Dzamba Battle Hill

Colin Embry

Battle Hill
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8/15/2023 Emily La Polla Kean University Battle Hill

PED 4600 Adaptive PE
(observing district gym
class for 1 hour)
2022-2023 SY

8/15/2023 Michael Mealey Kean University Battle Hill

PED 4600 Adaptive PE
(observing district gym
class for 1 hour)
2022-2023 SY

8/15/2023 Kean University

PED 4600 Adaptive PE
(observing district gym
class for 1 hour)
2022-2023 SY

8/15/2023 Kean University

8/15/2023 Kean University Battle Hill

PED 4600 Adaptive PE
(observing district gym
class for 1 hour)
2022-2023 SY

8/15/2023 Brian Salzar Kean University Battle Hill

PED 4600 Adaptive PE
(observing district gym
class for 1 hour)
2022-2023 SY

8/15/2023 David Sokoli Kean University Battle Hill

PED 4600 Adaptive PE
(observing district gym
class for 1 hour)
2022-2023 SY

8/15/2023 Anne Souza Kean University Battle Hill

PED 4600 Adaptive PE
(observing district gym
class for 1 hour)
2022-2023 SY

8/15/2023 Joanna Spaulding Kean University Battle Hill

PED 4600 Adaptive PE
(observing district gym
class for 1 hour)
2022-2023 SY

Belvis Negron Battle Hill

Youstena Raof Battle Hill

PED 4600 Adaptive PE
(observing district gym
class for 1 hour)
2022-2023 SY

Bailey Rosenmeier
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8/15/2023 Story Young Kean University Battle Hill

PED 4600 Adaptive PE
(observing district gym
class for 1 hour)
2022-2023 SY


